ACM Name
Ramps 2020 Programme
Draft Proposed Locations
Report.
Dear Members,
Please see attached locations of Ramps proposed for installation in your Electoral Area in 2020.
I have also included the proposals for the other Electoral Area for your information.
The locations shown are derived from the applications we have received for 2019 and 2020 to date.
Each location has already been marked on site so as to inform residents and Members of the Council’s intention to install ramps. 
I am sending you the DRAFT list now so that you can amend as soon as possible and in advance of the next Area Committee Meeting. Following your amendments prior to the ACM (if any) you will be asked to approve the final list at the forthcoming ACM.
It is SDCC intention to advertise the locations in early November inviting submissions from residents with a view to commencing construction by late November. As with all previous Ramps programmes, some Ramps will be omitted as a result of the Public Consultation Process. 
Queries can be made in writing to breilly@sdublincoco.ie or wpurcell@sdublincoco.ie

Yours Sincerely
W Purcell
Senior Engineer



